
Dear Chair Kropf and Members of the Committee, 

I submitted written testimony earlier in opposition to HB3604 based on the original writing 
of the bill. The amended bill (HB3604-1) includes a number of changes that are sufficient to 
alleviate my concerns.  I sincerely appreciate the attention given by the crafters of the bill to 
ensure that it will work for all Oregon municipalities. I am now able to give my full support 
for this important legislation! 

Thank you for your (additional) time, 

Gail Schroder DVM 
Director of Shelter Medicine 
Greenhill Humane Society 
Eugene, OR 


